
Dear Dr. Stokes

I am writing to urge the NIEHS to work towards completely replacing lethal
dose testing with non-animal, in vitro testing methods. While it is
encouraging to hear that scientists at your recent workshop agreed to use
in-vitro tests to set a starting dose for the LD50 test, I hope that this is
only the first step in the process of phasing out lethal dose testing
entirely.
Thank you for your consideration of this matter.

Regards,
Kimberly Kahn


